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Wednesday 21
st
 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Year 5 Annual Easter Eggsplained: Wednesday 14
th

 March 

 

On Wednesday 14
th

 March Year 5 will be visiting St Michaels and All Angels Church for their Easter 

Eggsplained celebrations. The workshop will start at 9:30am and finish at 11:00am. As usual, they will be 

walking to the church.  

 

Please could you ensure your child arrives to school with their coat and sensible walking shoes as we will be 

walking across the fields. They will be arriving back to school in time and ready for lunch.  

 

This is always a valuable experience for the children.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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